
Look-Ahead View for November 20th, 2017 
 

The new Clyde F. Brown school site work has started! The construction fence is up and the excavator has started site 
preparation. The Band Stand, within the perimeter of the fence, will be protected during construction and will be 
part of the campus adjacent to the new school. At the end of the project, 160 trees will be planted as part of the 
landscaping of the project.  

 
There is a lot to be done before the occupancy date of September 2019 and the Elementary School Building 
Committee (ESBC) is hard at work with the members of the project team, including Tappé Architects, Agostini-Bacon 
Construction and Compass Project Management. Things will look very different in two years! 

 
 

This is the first Look-Ahead View for the project. These views are customary for the project team during 
construction and will give you current information (for a two-week period) from members of the project team, 
including scheduled activities with pictures and videos as available. Look for our posts on a variety of sites including 
Facebook, The Town web site and School web sites. We look forward to your questions and feedback. 
  

The Elementary School Building Committee 


